## Woodfern Elementary HSA

## Wonderland Holiday Shop

Dear Families,

It's time to start planning for the 2024 Woodfern Holiday Shop! Between November 22 and 27, students will have a chance to choose their own unique and affordable gifts for friends & family. This gives them the opportunity to learn how to budget & spend wisely, while also experiencing the joy of giving!

Your child is bringing home an enevelope to place money inside, and to help you both decide how much to spend on gifts. Please work with your child to complete their "shopping list" and set a budget to help assist with the shopping process. Gift prices start at under \$1, with most gifts priced under \$6, and all gifts under \$22! If you prefer to pay by check, please make it payable to WHSA.

As always, we depend on volunteers to help us make our events as successful as possible! If you would like to participate, please see the attached flyer. Feel free to email Heather@woodfernhsa.org with any questions!